
BETTESU UPDATE 
FROM THE BETTER TOGETHER LIBERIA TEAM 

Dear Bethel, 

We are happy to inform you and the church that the sea can containing medical supplies for the 
health center arrived in Monrovia on Monday May 20, 2024.  
 
It was released late on that Monday and the container’s journey to Bettesu began on Tuesday 
May 21, 2024. Despite the difficult challenges with the bad road, the container made it safely to 
Foya on May 22, 2024 and went as far as 15 km to Bettesu when the truck driver decided that 
he would not go further due to the bad road. The truck was offloaded last night May 22, 2024 
and tomorrow morning, we will begin loading on smaller vehicles to Bettesu which is only a 15 
km distance to cover.  
 
On behalf of the BTL board members, we are extremely grateful to God for safe arrival of the 
sea can and to the church and all our donors for making the funds available to transport this 
container to Liberia and to Bettesu. We are also very grateful to our only board member in 
Liberia, Justin Kotio for his patience and careful coordination of activities on the ground in 
Liberia. You can see some pictures of the container below where it was offloaded surrounded 
by strong men from Bettesu village.  
 
To God be the glory, Amen! 
 
John Lendein 

—On Behalf of the Better Together Liberia Team 

 





 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


